
 

 

 

New Logo Contest 

 

The Society of Flight Test Engineers European Chapter announces the celebration of a public 

contest for choosing a new Logo for the chapter. 

All proposals should be submitted to symposium2016@sfte-ec.org 

The proposals should be in a vector or compound (e.g. svg or eps)  image format. 

Deadline for receiving the designs will be 1st of May 2016. 

The Design will have to contain or make reference somehow to the SFTE logo: 

 

 

 

The jury will be formed by the SFTE European Chapter Board. 

 

The winner will be announced and the new logo revealed during the 27th symposium in 

 Nuremberg, Germany  from 10th to 12th of May 2106. 

There will be no possibility of appeal or reclamation against the decision of the Board. 

All rights for the selected design will go to the chapter.[PK1][JJFO2] 

The winner will be awarded with a suitable prize. 

We appreciate your art works. 
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